
 

King Ina Church of England Academy 
Northfield 
Somerton 
Somerset, TA11 6FQ 
 
Telephone:  01458 272587 
Email:  office@kingina.co.uk 

 
 

 

 
 
Tuesday 2nd January 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers 

On behalf of all the staff here at King Ina, I would like to wish you all a Happy New Year. I hope that you 

had a happy and healthy Christmas and enjoyed celebrating the festivities with family and friends. We 

are very much looking forward to working with your children again this term.  

Please find the spring term 2024 key dates attached to this email, detailing our forthcoming events. We 

ask that you keep an eye out for emails with any updates, changes and additions to the events as the 

term progresses. Please note that it is still our intention to hold our whole school welly walk but as this 

is dependent on the weather, this will be arranged at fairly short notice. Please also note that PTFA 

events will take place during the term and we will send you the dates and details of these events in the 

coming weeks.  

Also attached to this email is detail about parent information sessions run as part of the Huish 

Community Learning Partnership. Spaces are still available on the Behaviour Management Techniques 

session, the Online Safety and Social Media session and the Child Exploitation by County Lines sessions 

that run across the year. Booking details are included in the attached information. 

We would like to thank parents for not allowing their children to play outside cars along the Kiss and 

Drop in the mornings, it is now much safer for the children. We would like to remind parents who bring 

children to school by car to pull up to the Kiss and Drop and allow their children to walk to their 

classrooms, supported by school staff if needed, rather than park and walk their children to classrooms. 

Please also note that parents of children who attend just Owlets or Owlets and school-aged children, are 

asked to park in the spaces opposite the Kiss and Drop where available. This is to ensure that parents of 

just school children have room to use the Kiss and Drop. We need to keep the traffic moving in the 

mornings and all of the above would help a great deal. 

We would like to remind parents that children should not bring toys or cuddlies to school and may only 

bring a fiddle toy/agreed transition object if this has been authorised by a member of the SEND team. 

We thank you for your continued support. 

Best wishes 

 

Mrs S Svenson 
Headteacher 
  


